
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher  

I hope all families enjoyed the Summer break and are eager to return TOMORROW.   

I would like to remind parents that school starts at 8:30 for all children.  If they arrive after 

8:40 registration is closed and they are late.  

School gates are only open for a short window in the morning; 8:20 to 8:40.  

School finish times are:   

Reception - 15:10 to 15:30   

KS1 - 15:15 to 15:30   

KS2 - 15:20 to 15:30 

The normal finish time for all classes is 13:15 on Fridays (with the exception of nursery and 

family club children). If you are a working parent, you should have signed up for family club  

during the Summer break. If you did not, then you need to contact us to request a space as 

these are limited 

Pupils and teachers are really looking forward to welcoming everyone back and have been pre-

paring classrooms. In addition, we have had lots of work completed over the school holidays 

including roofing, ceilings and lighting - school is looking very inviting.  

September 2024 - Issue 1 

Our focus value this half term: 

Integrity 

                         Creativity 

                        Resilience 

Curiosity 

Aspiration 

Happiness 

Diary Dates 

September 

4
th

 Return to School 

4
th

 New nursery children in school (10:00-

11:30) 

5
th

 Roald Dahl day 

5
th

 Nursery start school 

6
th

 World of Work day - Dress-up Day                

children and adults dress up to show what 

they want to be when they grow and donate 

to school fund 

16
th

 Topic week - Geography 

16th School Photographer in school 

16
th

 Meet the Teacher - Red and Yellow classes 

17
th

 Meet the Teacher - Green and Pink classes 

18
th

 Meet the Teacher - Blue and Orange    

classes 

19
th

 Meet the Teacher - Purple and Lilac               

classes 

19
th

 SEN Parents evening 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dress-Up Days 

***Please note that all dress-up days 

can be found on the school website 

under the Parents section*** 

World of Work Day  

Friday 6th is dress up for world of 

work day.  Children should dress up 

to show what they want to be when 

they grow up. 
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Lunches - Reminder   

Please can all parents ensure they are booking 

school lunches for their child(ren) to ensure      

children have their choice. 

We ask all parents to book their child's lunch on 

Parentmail, prior to the day. This can be found in 

Accounts, Dinners. Please make your choices, pop 

them in your basket and proceed to checkout/

payment. Regardless of whether you pay for your 

child's dinners, you must still make the choice and 

checkout for the    order to be placed with school. 

Absence - A reminder 

If your child is absent from 

school, please ensure school 

are rung or emailed before 

8:45.  Parents can leave 

messages on the main           

telephone number: 

01902 558950 

or email us 

at:parents@lanesfieldprimar

PE Timetable 

After School Club bookings 

Can all parents using  After School 

Club please ensure that they select 

all required sessions when booking 

via Parenmail. Example - If you re-

quire the 3 sessions, all 3           

sessions must be ticked. 

School Photographer 

A reminder that the school photogra-

pher will be in on Monday 16th                       

September.  There will be an oppor-

tunity to have family photos with 

younger siblings (not yet at school) 

first thing in the morning. 


